
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The current Parent Association has been in place for just over a year 
and will be having an AGM just after our school reopens in September. 
The proposed date is Monday 25th September and further information 

will be forwarded at that time. 

Date for your Diary... 

 

SSccooiill  MMhhuuiirree  NNSS  PPaarreenntt  AAssssoocciiaattiioonn  UUppddaattee  

The Parent Association was set up just over a year ago 
to represent all the parents and to work with the 
principal, staff and Board of Management for the best 
possible education for all of the children attending our 
school. 
 

Our role is to be a support for parents, to suggest and help 
organise extracurricular activities, to invite speakers to address 
parents on topical or relevant issues and also to advise the 
principal and Board of Management on policy issues and 
incidents that may require a review of school policy. 
 

We have been very active throughout the year and have 
been involved in the following activities; 
 

� Workshop on Internet Safety 
� Environmental projects including the polytunnel 
� Extracurricular activities including Sports Day 
� General housekeeping of the school 
� Supportive role to the school and parents 
� Promoting community information 
� Educational programmes 
� Enhancing Parent and child education 
� Promoting Parental involvement in child’s education 

 

As you know the school is having 
their sports day on Thursday 22nd 

June at the football pitch (weather 
permitting).  If any parents are 

available to help with the activities 
on the day we would greatly 

appreciate it. 
 

 


